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Events coming up! 
Sept-23 
Fri 22nd Sept – FOWS Games Night at 
Wreningham Village Hall (5:30-8:00PM) 

Oct-23 
Mon 2nd Oct - YR New Parents Little 
Wandle Session 3 at 3PM (in Class 2) 
Thurs 5th Oct – Brunch for Lunch 
Thurs 12th Oct – Harvest Festival 
w/c Mon 16th Oct – Parents Meetings 
Begin 
Fri 20th Oct – FOWS Pumpkin 
Competition/ Trail begins 
Fri 20th Oct – FOWS Autumn Fayre After 
School in the Hall 
Fri 20th Oct – Last Day of Half-term 
Mon 23rd to Fri 27th Oct – Half-term 
Holiday 
Mon 30th Oct – Back to School 
Mon 30th Oct – Class 3 to Castle Museum 
Nov-23 
Thurs 2nd Nov – School Council Bonfire 
Cake Sale 
Sat 4th Nov – Open Day 
Weds 8th – Fri 10th Nov – Class 4 to 
Horstead Centre 
w/c 13th Nov – Anti-bullying Week 
Fri 17th Nov – YR Height, Weight, Vision & 
Hearing Checks and Y6 Height & Weight 
Checks 
Thurs 30th Nov – Whole School Flu 
Immunisation 
Dec-23 
Fri 1st Dec – FOWS Non-uniform Day 
Tues 5th Dec – KS2 Nativity 9AM-11AM 
and 5PM-7PM 
Weds 13th, Thurs 14th & Fri 15th Dec – KS1 
Nativity 
Fri 15th Dec – FOWS Christmas Fayre at 
3PM 
Mon 18th Dec – FOWS Santa Run 
Mon 18th Dec – KS2 Christmas Party at 
1:30PM 
Tues 19th Dec – KS1 Christmas Party at 
1:30PM 
Weds 20th Dec – Christingle 
Weds 20th Dec – FOWS Christmas Disco 
5:30PM-8PM at Wreningham Village Hall 
Weds 20th Dec – Last Day of Term 
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We are sure you will agree that it has felt very autumnal this week and with 

that comes lots of fun events lined-up for the children over the coming weeks.   

The School Council held their first meeting of the new term and we welcome 

Henry W, Laurie, Amelia, Hannah C and Elijah to the team. 

The FOWS Games Night will be at the Wreningham Village Hall tonight and 

tickets can be purchased on the door (see attached flyer).  We have Harvest 

Festival approaching and our annual pumpkin competition and autumn fayre 

organised by the FOWS.  Class 4 will then be off to Horstead Centre in November 

for their residential trip – it certainly is an exciting term ahead. 

Please keep an eye out for letters being sent home for any forthcoming trips, 

school visits etc and the calendar lists within the newsletter.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Please see attached flyers for a menu 

change on Thursday, 5th October when 

it’s a special ‘Brunch for Lunch’ day. 

A letter will be sent home if you would 

like to pre-order this special lunch. 

Our Christian Values are  Stewardship  Service  Courage  Perseverance  Hope  Kindness  Forgiveness  Love  
 Friendship  Respect  Compassion  Thankfulness 

Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Edie          Class 2: Charlie T, Finley C  
Class 3: Hugo, Imogen   Class 4: Amie, Reggie 

   Please remember that we 

  are a nut free school, which  

  means no nut based  

  products should brought 

into school for snacks or in lunch boxes.  

Thank you. 

     

  

 

 

Fixed penalty notices for  
unauthorised absence – as 
communicated at the end of the 
Summer term, we would like to 
remind parents that in line with 
DfE policy, Norfolk County Council 
issues fixed penalty notices (FPN) 
for unauthorised absence from 
school where any pupil has missed 
at least 9 sessions (4.5 school days) 
during 6 school weeks.  
The fine is £60 for each parent or 
carer. It rises to £120 each if not 
paid within 21 days. 
Guidance for parents is available 
on the Norfolk County Council 
website. 
https://www.norfolk.gov.uk/educa
tion-and-
learning/schools/behaviour-and-
attendance/attendance/fixed-
penalty-notice-for-unauthorised-
absence 
 

 We currently  

  have  vacancies 

 within our team of 

Midday Supervisors.  

Please contact the office if 

you are interested and 

would like to know more. 

 

COVID-19 - We have had a   
  number of children and staff 
testing positive for COVID-19 this week.  
It is not compulsory to take a lateral flow 
test, however if your child has symptoms 
we recommend that they do so. 
If your child tests positive (day 0), they 
should stay at home for 3 days and 
return to school once well enough on 
day 4. 
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